


 

 

March 27, 2020 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is to advise you that the individual that carries this letter is a vendor of Brixmor Property 

Group.  We have requested certain key vendors continue providing critical services to our 

shopping centers across the country in the midst of the COVID-19 situation.   

 

These services are needed to ensure the safety, security, and sanitary condition of the property, 

and for the continued operation of essential businesses, which include grocery, pharmaceutical, 

gas, and medical. These vendors will be providing security, cleaning/sanitation services, making 

essential repairs and construction activities where applicable. 

 

Brixmor Property Group, based in New York, owns and operates more than 400 shopping 

centers across the United States.  A complete list of all properties can be found at brixmor.com. 

 

Brixmor respectfully asks that authorities charged with enforcing travel mandates and shelter-in-

place orders, allow the vendor to proceed to the property, as they are performing necessary 

services.  

 

Thank you.   

 

 
Haig Buchakjian 
EVP, Operations 
















